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Closure Report Part 1.pdf

Heather this is another one of the sites discussed back in March 2015 for the PLU-213 Tank Battery
 API 30-015-33859
I found the C-141 and NMOCD correspondence on-line.
I found the remediation plan put together by Stoller in the well files in our office.
The spill was dated 11/26/05, I guess before there were RP#’s assigned.
This will come in two parts due to the size.
 
I will be by your office by noon tomorrow to discuss and bid my farewells.
Thanks for all your help I have enjoyed working with you and Mike.
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